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Friday, 26th May 2023 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
We have reached the end of another very busy half term. It was super to see so many parents and carers at our 
Sports Mornings. I’m sure that you must have been very proud of your children’s behaviour, talents and skills! 
 
I am also delighted to inform you that our school has just been awarded the Primary Science Quality Mark. The 
staff and pupils have been working very hard in order to achieve this special recognition for the high standard of 
science that is being demonstrated across the school. 
 
We return to school on Monday 5th June. Just as at the end of all half terms, staff have been reminding the pupils to 
take great care during their time away from school. They have been taught about many aspects of safety, including 
online safety, water safety and pedestrian skills. They have been reminded about safe cycling. I do hope that the 
children will enjoy a lovely, safe break and come back to us happily and healthily on 5th June. 
 
We have another busy half term ahead of us. Many of our Y5/6 children are going on a residential trip, which I 
know that they are looking forward to. There will be a ‘Moving Up’ day towards the end of the term, so that 
children can get to know their new teachers. We will complete our annual whole school Athletics Competition. 
Children who have participated in the Graduate Award Scheme will be competing in University Challenge during 
the final week. The Choir will be presenting a final Summer Review, also during the last week. I shall give you 
more dates and information nearer the time. 
 
Best wishes for a happy, relaxing and sunny half term break from us all here at Swinemoor! 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
                                                                                 
 
Mr. L. A. Myers 
Head Teacher 
 
 
 


